
 

 

 

 
  

CCS Newsletter: March 2021 

FEBRUARY REVIEW 

Keeping you informed of what’s happened  

and what’s upcoming in our Early Years 

All About Me! 

We have been thinking about where fruit comes 

from and linking this learning to our families 

and where we come from.  

We have created a world map in the corridor and would like 

to include your family photos with a short comment about 

where in the world your family is from and what language(s) 

you speak. We have received some photographs already, and 

it would be great to add more. 

Exploring! 

The cold weather was great for exploring outdoors and finding out 

what happens when the temperature really drops.  

We became scientists and looked at the changes that happen when 

water becomes ice and how long it takes for ice to become water again. 

Discovery! 

Discovery time brought together team 

work, lots of tower building, measuring 

how tall the towers became and critical 

thinking to overcome difficulties.  

The children showed the determination 

to succeed in their goal by persevering, 

changing and adapting.  

 

 



 

FEBRUARY REVIEW CONT… 

Carmel Christian School 

World Book Day – Thursday 4 March  

Laying Foundations for Life’s Journey 

We’re pleased to be taking part in World Book Day again this 

year, promoting a love of books and shared reading. 

Please send your child to school as their favourite book 

character (or in fancy dress). We’re going to have a lot of fun! 

OTHER 

Let’s Get Messy! 

The children had great fun thinking about different 

colours and what happens when two or more colours 

are mixed together (cause and effect). 

Numeracy! 

During our investigation of numbers, the reception 

children have been thinking about different ways of 

making 10. 

 

 

 

Welcome to our new friends Ayomide and Jadesola, both of whom are having lots of 

fun in nursery. Welcome back to Darcy – it is so good to see you again. 

 
 
 
 
 

Welcome! 

Thank you to the parents who paid their class contribution last term.  

This term we will be buying seeds to plant and would be grateful to 

receive your £1.50 for this term. 

 

 


